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16. February 2024

Traffic

19 February to the end of March // Pedestrians change sides of
the road, cyclists on the carriageway
From next Monday, 19 February, paving work will be carried out on the road "Unter den
Eichen", between the Burloer Weg roundabout and the junction with "Buchenallee", until the
end of March.

For this reason, pedestrian traffic will be diverted to the other side of the road for a distance
of around 200 metres. Cyclists will be guided along the carriageway with the flow of traffic
in the area of the roadworks. For this reason, a 30 km/h speed limit will be in place for the
duration of the works.

During the Easter holidays, two days of work will then be carried out on the crossing aid.

Attention construction site
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